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The Foundation for Alcohol Research and Education (FARE) and the Public Health Association of Australia (PHAA) provided a submission with comments on the Australian Labor Party’s National Platform Consultation Draft concerning chronic disease and preventive health. The suggested amendments provide the opportunity to reposition preventive health and reduce the burden of chronic disease in Australia.
The Foundation for Alcohol Research for Education (FARE) and the Public Health Association of Australia (PHAA) provided a submission with comments on the Australian Labor Party’s National Platform Consultation Draft. The comments provided relate to sections within the National Platform consultation draft concerning chronic disease and preventive health.
In order to reduce the burden that chronic disease has on Australia’s health system, there is a clear need for a revitalised focus on preventive health. The suggested amendments in this document provide the opportunity to reposition preventive health and reduce the burden of chronic disease in Australia.
The titles and sections used in this document are the same as they appear in the National Platform Consultation Draft for ease of reference, and should be read in conjunction with that document.
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